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People with time for Children 

 
 

23rd November 2018 
 
Parents of Year 6 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Today the year 6 children have attended an interactive play called ‘CLICK’ which has tackled the following issues: 

 What makes a Healthy Relationship,  

 What makes an Unhealthy Relationship,  

 Online Marketing Pressures,  

 Safe internet/social media/ gaming use,  

 The importance of keeping personal information safe,  

 Sharing appropriate/inappropriate content,  

 Cyber-bullying and the effect it has on others  

 What to do if you are being cyber-bullied 

 What to do and who to speak to if you have questions or concerns 
 
We have been asked to let parents know about a digital magazine called The Digital Parenting Magazine which is 
available at the following link. 
 
https://parentzone.org.uk/digital-parenting-online-safety-magazine-archive 
 
Should you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Regards 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
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